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T Z d K 2 6  S e p t e s r  2006 

Waste Licensing Section, 
Environmental Protection Agency, 
Johnstown Castle, 
Co. Wexford. 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I write on behalf of concerned farmers in North Dublin with reference to the proposed 
construction of a waste landfill by Fingal County Council. 

Farming is an industry highly dependent on a fresh water supply for livestock and for 
crop irrigation. - 

North Dublin is an area with a high concentration of horticultural growers. These 
growers depend on the underground aquifer for a supply of water. Farmers and 
growers have raised concerns that this aquifer may become contaminated by the 
landfill. 

I would appreciate if you would revert back to me and inform me of what measures 
are proposed to ensure contamination of water does not occur by this landfill. 

Yours sincerely 

.. __ - 
I ' I '  

Dublin - IFA 

President: Padraig Walshe General Secretary: Michael Berkery 
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